
February 6, 1964 

The Honorable Waggoner Carr 
Attorney General of Texas 
Austin, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

I am attaching additional information pertaining 
to Lee Harvey Oswald which has been submitted 
tone by Detective Hart. 

This is all the information that could be 
obtained. 

Sincerely yours, 

J. K. Curry 
Chief of Police 

OS 
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